
 
 
 
 
LONGFORD COUNTY COUNCIL 
 
Development at the Camlin Quarter, Longford 
 

Longford County Council is inviting expressions of interest for the development of a 

new Civic Centre on grounds in its ownership in the Camlin Quarter of Longford 

Town. 

The Council would also welcome proposals that contribute to the community, social 

and economic development of these lands and that are consistent with Longford 

County Council’s Camlin Quarter Masterplan. 

 

Further information can be obtained by emailing eoi@longfordcoco.ie 
 
Expressions of Interest must be returned not later than 5.00pm on Wednesday 26th 
May 2021 
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